
 

    
   

 

Dear Families 

Year 8 Geography Visit to Burgers Zoo, Holland 

The geography department are always looking for ways to inspire our students and bring our curriculum to life.  

Recently we have been made aware of an amazing zoo in Holland.  The zoo gives a realistic and inspiring 

experience of different biomes across the world including vegetation and animals.  More details can be found on 

the zoo’s website www.burgerszoo.com. 

We would like to offer a trip to current Year 8 students, taking place from Tuesday 17 to Friday 20 October 2023. 

This is the last week of term before the half term break.  The approximate cost will be £400.00 and payment will 

not be available until Tuesday 7 March and will include everything in the itinerary below: 

Day 1 Tuesday 17 October Coach picks up at Stowmarket 
and drives to Ferry terminal at 
Hull 

Overnight stay in cabin on Ferry.  
Dinner bed and breakfast 
included 

Day 2 Wednesday 18 October Arrive in Rotterdam and travel 
to zoo 

Full day at Zoo. Money required 
for lunch. 
Evening meal and stay at 
https://www.stayokay.com/en/hos
tel/arnhem 
 

Day 3 Thursday 19 October Day in Amsterdam. River cruise 
with clog and cheese museum 
tour 

Evening meal at hotel 

Day 4 Friday 20 October 14:45 Ferry departure to 
Harwich 

Arrive back in Stowmarket 
approximately 01:00 

 

To get a rough idea of the numbers and answer any questions you may have, I would like to invite you to a Teams 

Meeting on Tuesday 7 March at 7.00pm.  If you are interested in attending this meeting, then please email me at 

s.peckford@stowhigh.com and I will send you an invitation.  I look forward to hearing from you. 

Kind regards 

S Peckford 

Simon Peckford 

Subject Co-ordinator – Geography and Visit Leader 
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